
 
 

Cllr Liam Robinson 
Leader, Liverpool City Council  
 
Liverpool City Council 
Cunard Building,  
Water Street, 
Liverpool, L3 1AH 
 
liverpool.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Andrew, 
 
Many thanks for the kind invitation to join your session last Friday to see the wonderful work you 
have been doing with the Children’s Council.  
 
It was a pleasure to see the children’s dedication, creativity, and teamwork in action. The passion 
and effort that has been put into the project is truly inspiring. 
 
I appreciate the opportunity to connect with all of you and learn more about the positive impact you 
are making within the school community. Keep up the splendid work – you are all making a 
difference! 
 
Following our visit, I have asked Catherine McNeill, Neighbourhood Manager to carry out the actions 
listed below: - 
 

1 Consult with you to arrange a visit from your local councillors, Cllr Billy Marratt and Cllr 
Lena Simic. The councillors will be delighted to come along to talk to you and the 
children about your neighbourhood and hear all about the amazing ideas the children 
have to tackle waste in the area. 

2 Introduction to our fantastic colleagues at LSSL who manage the cleansing in and 
around your school.  

3 Consult with Red Neighbours colleagues from LFC Foundation to discuss how they can 
support the students’ ambitions to reduce match day waste.  

 
Thank you once again for the warm welcome, and I look forward to seeing all the wonderful things 
you will continue to accomplish. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cllr Liam Robinson 
Leader, Liverpool City Council 

Andy’s Positive Programme 
All Saints Primary School 
4 Oakfield 
Liverpool  
L4 2RP 

12th December 2024 


